
I, like many of my neighbours, find the location of the school in the 
proposed triangle unacceptable. The location is adjacent to a very busy 
roundabout, there are not enough parking spots for the parents 
delivering children to the school and the designated (school) surface area 
is very small and encroaches on the park. Since a third school should also 
be built on the Island to accommodate the increasing population, a more 
appropriate lot should be found on the island (even if it has to be 
bought) so that only one larger school should suffice.  
Yours sincerely 
 
Dunja Vukadin	
  


